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Causeway Coast and Glens  

Borough Council 
Draft Report for Partnership Panel 
 
To: Council                                                                 Date:  25 November 2015 
 

 
 Comments Proposed actions 

 
District Overview  

 
 
 

 

Legislation and 
Governance 
 

  

Prosperity: Local 
Economy and 
Regeneration 
 

  

Place: Environmental 
issues, Planning and 
Community Planning 
 

  

People: Community 
matters, Healthy living 
initiatives, Culture. 
 

  

Resources: Finance, 
Technology and 
Organisation 
Development 

  

Key risks 
 

  

Key issues for 
Partnership Panel 
consideration 

03/11/2015 Environmental 
Services Committee 
AGREED to recommend: that 
this council believes that there 
is a responsibility on animal 
owners to treat all animals with 
dignity and repudiates all forms 
of animal abuse including local 
incidents of dog baiting. 
Furthermore, we call upon the 
PSNI and the courts to treat 
such incidents with the severity 
they deserve. Council 
encourages anyone with 
information about such 
incidents to immediately come 
forward so that those 
responsible can be brought to 
justice. 

Submit to 
partnership Panel  
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 27/11/2015 Council Meeting 
Council would also raise the 
funding issue with previous 
application to Social 
Investment Fund through the 
Partnership Panel. Draft letter 
attached.  

Submit to 
Partnership Panel 

Notable achievements 
during past month 

  

Innovation and 
transformation 
initiatives 

  

Performance against 
strategic targets 
 

  

Notable events in the 
coming month 

  

 
 



 

Civic Headquarters 
66 Portstewart Road 
Coleraine  
BT52 1EY 
 

 

Causeway Coast and Glens  
Borough Council 
 
 
 
18th November 2015 
 
 
Mr Derek McCallan 
Partnership Panel 
c/o NILGA 
Bradford Court 
Upper Galwally 
Castlereagh 
BT8 6RB 
 
 
Dear Mr McCallan 
 
HANDS THAT TALK, DUNGIVEN – FUNDING APPLICATION SOCIAL 
INVESTMENT FUND 
 
At its meeting held on 27th October 2015, a deputation from Hands That Talk 
presented to the Council on its work and future plans. 
 
Following the presentation and subsequent discussion Council resolved to 
write to the Partnership Panel to seek information on the reasons why an 
application, by Hands That Talk, to the Social Investment Fund had been 
unsuccessful.  In particular, the economic appraisal done at the time would be 
of interest to Council and Hands That Talk. 
 
The Council would be grateful for a response on this issue. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
_______________________ 
David H Jackson MBE 
Clerk and Chief Executive 


